
 

 

 

 

FACE PARENT NEWSLETTER 
April 7, 2025 

 

 

7E and 8E recently went to the Biodome to further their 

learning about ecosytems for their Science class.  

We want to thank Ms. Annan and Mr. Santo for organizing 

this educational and engaging outing for our students. 

             

 

 

 

 

 

April 8:  

Elementary Parent Meeting at 

6:00 p.m. for the relocation at 

the auditorium. 

 

April 14: Dental Sealants 

Grade 2 and Secondary 2 

 

April 17:  

Acrobatics and Hula Hoops 

show for Grade 1-2-3 at school 

11E Production 

 

April 18 and April 20:  

Easter Holiday, no school 

 

April 24 to 26:  

Boston Trip for Secondary 2 

students 

 

April 28 to May 8: 

Grade 6 FSL end of cycle 

exams 

 

May 1: 

Strings concert for Elementary 

students at 5:00 p.m. 

Strings concert for High School 

students at 7:00 p.m. 

 IMPORTANT DATES 



 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FROM THE ADMINISTRATION 

 

 

If your child is absent or is going to be late to school, you must notify your child’s secretary as 

soon as possible. We review all absences during the first period of the morning. Please note 

that we do NOT use the Mozaik Portal attendance function.  

 

➢ For Kindergarten and Elementary students, please contact Mme Renaud (ext.8009) or 

by email at face.primaire@cssdm.gouv.qc.ca . 

 

➢ For High School students, please contact (Mme Durez) (ext.8735) or by email at 

face.reception@cssdm.gouv.qc.ca. 

 

Absences: As we are in the final term of the school year, we would like to take a moment to 

remind you of the importance of consistent attendance during this critical period for our 

students. Term 3 counts for 60% of their final result. The final term is essential for both 

academic progress and final preparation for end of year evaluations. Students will be 

reviewing important concepts, completing projects, and engaging in assessments that will 

shape their final performance. 

 

Attendance: Regular and punctual attendance is crucial during this term. Missing school, 

especially in the final weeks, can significantly affect your child’s understanding of key topics. 

Students that are absent are asked to see their teacher upon their return to school. Teachers 

are not expected to provide work when students are absent from school for un-motivated 

reasons. 

 

End-of-Year Assessments: Please ensure your child is present for any final exams, 

assessments, or projects. These play a vital role in their academic success. We encourage 

parents to contact teachers directly should they need further details.  
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Engagement: Encourage your child to remain engaged and focused as we enter the final 

stretch. If your child is struggling, please do not hesitate to contact the administration, A 

strong finish helps set the tone for their continued success!  

 

 

Agenda Drawing Contest 2025-2026 

 

 

We encourage all students to participate in 

our agenda drawing contest for next year. 

The deadline to submit their drawing is April 

14th.  We are looking for one drawing for the 

Elementary and one drawing for the High 

School agenda. 

A special bonus for all high school students: 

One lucky participant’s drawing will be 

selected as the official poster for our FACE 

50th anniversary next year! The foundation is 

pleased to offer a $50.00 prize to this student. 

 

 

April 28, 2025- Election Day  

 

Please note that April 28 at FACE is a regular school day. 

 

Educational Project 

 

The educational project is a strategic tool for defining and making known to the educational 

community of a school the orientations, priorities for action and expected results to ensure 



 

 

 

 

the educational success of all students. It is developed in response to the characteristics and 

needs of the students attending the school and the community's educational expectations. 

The goal of the educational project of a school makes it possible to share, with all its 

educational stakeholders (students, parents, teachers other school staff and representatives 

of the community and the School Board), a common vision of findings and challenges to 

create a mobilization around student-centered goals and objectives. The Educational 

Project describes what the school intends to do to ensure the educational success and well-

being of all its students and the efforts that will be necessary to achieve it. 

You can find out educational project on our website at: 

https://face.emsb.qc.ca/face/about/edu-project 

 

Grade 6 End of Cycle Exams 

 

A reminder to our 6E parents about their child’s end of cycle exams:  

• Français Langue Seconde – April 28th to May 3rd (Board Exam) 

• English Language Arts – May 20th to June 3rd (MEQ Compulsory Examination) 

• Mathematics – June 10th to 12th (MEQ Compulsory Examination) 

It is very important to ensure that your child is present at school during the exam period. 

Please avoid any family trips during the exam period. 

 

Next Governing Board Meeting 

Our next governing board meeting will be held on Monday, May 12 at 6:30 p.m. This meeting 

will be virtual. Members from the public who wish to attend can email their request to 

emsb.face.gb@gmail.com. for more information.   
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